Meeting Date:
 
Menomonie Club of Menomonie


 

Speaker Guidelines - Rotary Club of Menomonie

Please take a few moments to consider the following speaker guidelines designed to help you as you prepare for your presentation
1. We have a laptop projector and screen (we run our meeting with a power point presentation).  There are a couple of options ... you are welcome to:  

1. Send your PowerPoint presentation to BearsFan34@Charter.net by the Sunday prior to your program.  

2. Provide a thumb (flash) drive with your presentation

3. Bring your pictures on a DVD or a smart drive.   

4. Contact  Michelle Dingwall, (Club President) if you have questions or about the presentation.  She will work with you.

2. You may provide handouts material. These are best distributed at the tables beforehand. 

3. Our meetings begin at 12:00 noon with lunch at the Olde Towne Conference Center at 903 Cedar Falls Road Menomonie, WI.  Please arrive by 11:40 to set up.  Our Sergeant at Arms will greet you inside the upstairs banquet room.
4. Olde Towne sets up a lunch buffet for us. Please feel free to go through the line and sit with your host at one of the front tables. 

5. When it is time for your presentation we will introduce you. If you have a two or three sentence introduction that you would like us to use, please send it to us ahead of time. 

6. You will have 20 minutes for your presentation. Please save some time for Rotarians to ask follow up questions. (Our goal is to have members “on their way" by 1 PM.) 

7. Enjoy yourself. Thank you for your time and effort! We appreciate your participation!
Policies of the Rotary Club of Menomonie

Solicitation of Support.  In no case will a solicitation of the membership by a person or group at a regular meeting be permitted.    Each officer and director of the club shall be cognizant of the potential embarrassment to the club members of potential solicitations of the member for support both financial and personal.  It is the policy of the Rotary Club of Menomonie to assume that the fellowship of the regular meetings will not be disturbed by solicitation.

Controversial Issues at Club Meetings

It shall be the policy of this club to avoid political and controversial issues, with the exception that for program purposes, both sides of such issues be presented; giving approximately equal time for the differing views (a long standing practice of Rotary Clubs).

Questions or concerns? Michelle Dingwall– president of Rotary Club of Menomonie


  BearsFan34@Charter.net   
